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SENATOR A. RAYNELL ANDREYCHUK ~ CANADA  SENATEUR A. RAYNELL ANDREYCHUK

March 11, 2016

Pacific NorthWest LNG Project

Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency (CEAA)
410-701 West Georgia Street

Vancouver, B.C. V7Y 1C6

Re: Pacific NorthWest LNG Project CEAA invitation for public comment

To the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency,

Pursuant to the CEAA request for public commentary regarding the Draft Environmental

Assessment Report for the proposed Pacific NorthWest LNG Project, please accept the following
letter.

Having read the Draft Environmental Assessment Report, I generally support the direction of the
proposed Pacific NorthWest LNG Project as it continues to follow the federal environmental
assessment procedure. In the report’s findings, I note that the outstanding issues highlighted
require further attention.

Sincerely,

<original signed by>

The Honourable Raynell Andreychuk,
Senator
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